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	Term 2, Week 7	 14 June 2019

Calendar
June
Friday 17	 Debating - Timbumburi Public School

9:00am - 1:00pm

18 / 19 / 20	 PSSA Girls Basketball - Albury

18 / 19 / 20	 PSSA 11yrs Rugby League - Soldiers Point

Wednesday 19	 P & C Meeting
6:00pm in the library

Wednesday 19	 High Jump - Athletics Carnival

Wednesday 19 	 High Jump Finals 3-6
9:30am - 12:00pm 

Thursday 20	 Kindergarten Assembly K-2
Class Item ES1/S1 16
New Time 2:15pm

Thursday 20	 Spelling Bee School Finals
9:30am - 1:45pm

Friday 21 	 Primary Assembly 3-6
Class Item S3 10

Friday 21	 Boys Football (soccer) Gala Day

Tuesday 25	 Musica Viva Concerts - 'Wyniss'
In the school hall - Information to follow

25 / 26 /27	 PSSA Open Rugby League - St Marys

Tuesday 25	 Earn and LearnSticker collection closes

Wednesday 26	 Festival of Choral Music Cluster Rehearsals 
In School Hall - Information to follow

Wednesday 26	 Year 4 Excursion to Wallabadah

Friday 28	 Year 5 Major Excursion - Point Wolstoncroft
Final Installment - $65.00

Friday  28	 Year 6 Major Excursion - Canberra
Final Installment - $100.00
	

July
Friday 5	 Year 4 Major Excursion - Sydney

4th Installment - $50.00

Wednesday 17	 Year 5 Opportunity Class 2020
Parents are sent a Test authority letter form the Team

Wednesday 24	 Festival of Choral Music
3rd Installment - $70.00

Wednesday 31	 Year 5 Opportunity Class 2020
Opportunity Class Placement Test		

Super Hero Day
On Friday 7 June Tamworth South Public School 
was full of Super Heroes.

There were many Superwomen, Supermen, Avengers, 
Harry Potter, where's Wally and even a Cow. There 
were lots of other fantastic characters that visited our 
school for the day.

The Infants playground had many Wonder Women, 
Incrediible Hulks, Batman, Spiderman, Ninjas and many 
more Super Heroes. 

It was a super fun day and a super way to raise money 
for the farmers.
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Leonie Byrne, Principal

Tamworth Local
Aboriginal Education Consultative Group

Meeting Notice

Notice is given to members of Tamworth Local Aboriginal 
Education Consultative Group (TLAECG) of the next
meeting of the organisation. 

Meeting details are below.

VENUE: Oxley High School 

STARTING TIME: 4:15pm

DATE: Wednesday 19th June 2019.

Pat Strong
Secretary 
12 June 2019

Three-Way Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews
From a teacher’s perspective, a parent teacher 
interview that includes the student will strengthen the 
three-way partnership that exists during a child’s 
passage through school.

When parents, the teacher and the student come together 
it generates a positive relationship that is inclusive and 
places the child at the centre. 

As a parent of three I know that children don’t always 
communicate what happens at school accurately if they 
share anything at all. Three-Way interviews are one way 
of maintaining contact with your child’s teacher and to get 
a better understanding of classroom expectations, where 
your child is academically and how they are going socially. 

Teachers can provide helpful feedback on the behaviour 
of your child in the classroom and are in the best position 
to recognise when learning support needs to be accessed. 

An interview enables teachers, parents and students to 
reflect on the child’s progress and to make plans together 
to support further improvement.

We plan to hold Three-Way Interviews during week 10, 
so next week your child will be given information to take 
home on how you can book an interview with their teacher. 

Please bring your child with you to these interviews 
regardless of whether they are in Kindergarten or Year 6. 
At interview your child’s teacher will provide clarification 
around results and comments on the school report.

I understand some parents/carers will be unable to attend 
interviews during the allocated week. Please remember 
that you can book an interview with your child’s teacher 
any time throughout the school year, just contact your 
child’s teacher to organise a mutually convenient time.

2020 Kindergarten
We are currently planning our Kindergarten 2020 Transition 
to School Program.

If you or a friend has a child in our school zone please contact 
the school to leave details so that we can contact you early Term 
3 to share the wonderful curriculum, events and extra-curricular 
activities that we will be offering at Tamworth South Public School.

TSPS Network Upgrade
Important Notification to Parents/Carers

On Monday 17 June the current plan in the upgrade is 
for a new network cabinet to be installed in A Block. This 
will result in no network access in this area. This includes 
computers, Wi-Fi, network phones and printing within this 
block. This includes the main offices.
Please be aware that these network upgrades will be done 
in other areas of the school during Week 8.
The network upgrade for a new network cabinet to be 
installed in B Block. Will either be on Wednesday 19 June, 
Thursday 20 June or Friday 21 June. 
This involves everyone and will result in no network 
access ACROSS THE WHOLE SCHOOL. This includes 
all computers, Wi-Fi, the internet within the school and 
network phones.
Please be aware that on these days, we will have limited 
phone access, so if parents/carers would be able to
ensure that their child/children are aware of what their 
afternoon routines are in regards to catching the bus as 
we may not be able to get the messages to them. 
If your child/children need to be picked up early from 
school for any reason by someone other than yourself 
please make sure written permission is given to the office.
Thank you for your patience and support, we appologise 
for any inconvenience this may cause.
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Are You A Parent of a Child Aged 2 to 12?

The Parenting and Family Support Centre at the University of 
Queensland is conducting research into parents’ opinions about 
parenting and parenting programs. 

If you have a child between 2 and 12 years, we would love to hear 
your views on parenting and the services that are available to you 
as a parent. You will need to complete a short survey

To find out more or to participate please visit:
https://exp.psy.uq.edu.au/parenting

Researchers from the University of Queensland are conducting 
research into parents’ opinions about parenting and parenting 
programs.

If you have a child between 2 and 12 years, we would love to hear 
your views on parenting and the services that are available to you 
as a parent. You will need to complete a short survey. 

To find out more, please visit: 
https://exp.psy.uq.edu.au/parenting

Earn and Learn
Stickers will be available at all Woolworths between 

1 May - 25 June. 

For every $10.00 spent at Woolworths you will receive a 
sticker. Collect your sticker s on a sticker sheet and return 

them to the collection box in the office.

Earn and Learn Sticker collection 
closes Tuesday 25 June

 
Thank you for your support

'Tamworth Sporting Challenge'
This is a lighted challenge between local sports to see who can
donate the most blood and plasma in 3 months.
 
The challenge is running from 1/6/19 - 31/08/19. It's very easy 
to start donating blood, just follow the steps online at
www.donateblood.com.au.

Weekly tip: winning and losing well

In June, our weekly tips aim to inspire and equip dads with kids in 
sport.

This week; how can you help your kids learn how to win and lose 
well?

hhEncourage your child to congratulate their opponent when they 
lose, and not boast when they win.
hhTalk about the game afterwards and help your child to see where 
they did well and areas where they could critique themselves 
constructively - were they a good sport, do they think they gave 
their best effort, how could they work better with the team?
hhEncourage your child to do their best at all times, and share 
some tips on how you stay motivated with your sport and other 
challenges.
hhOpenly recognise good sportsmanship in your child and others.
hhDon't be the 'ugly parent' at your child's events – cheer good play 
by both sides and treat players, coaches and referees with respect.
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Catch it Awards
Summer Quarry S1 24 
Jeremy Flores S2 07

Yzabelle Burgess ES1 20
Rylan Coleman S1 19
Rachel Cone S3 03
Dante Ridoux S2 34

Week 7
Tahlia Oliver - S2 07
Increased application and confident
Caleb Damon - ES1/S1 16
Increased application and confident
James Smith - ES1/S1 16
Consistently showing respect self/
others/school

Principal's 
Ribbons

Term 2 Assemblies
Week Infants K-2 Primary 3-6

8 20 June ES1/S1 16 21 June S3 10
9 27 June S1 24 28 June S3 01
10 NAIDOC WEEK DISCO 5 July S2 34

This information is subject to change at short notice

Week 6
Assembly Awards

Year 3-6 Awards
Students of the Week
Kaiden Southwell-Gray, Johnathan 
Ross, Thomas Livermore, Jezyha 
Johns, Lashilah Sharpley, Matilda 
Cobb, Lilly Tindall, Jannali Hampton, 
Cadin Hooper, Aliyah Cannon, Cate 
Parsons, Benjamin Simon, Danniah 
Knight, Molly Carey, Coopa Davies, 
Logan Windsor, Hailey Ware, Neiji 
Eddy, Adam Gillin, Tate Arnold.
Achievement Awards
Adam Iskafi, Elizabeth Kaluder, Ava 
Clay, Sieshia Mood, Camden Boyce, 
Austin Beer, Nanizba Anjum, Jessie 
Lock, Maddison Mabbott, Jessica  
Scott, Samuel Johnston, Matilda 
Cozens, Thomas MacAlpine, Hailey 
McKeon-Ovington, Rikki-Lee Rowe.
Clare Mackney, Alinta Morgan.

Week 7
 Assembly Awards

Year K-2 Awards
Students of the Week
Haven Edmunds, Aiden McDonald, 
Jahmirra-Lee Price, Bella Smith, 
Daksha Pradeepkymar Nair, Levi 
Edmunds, Cooper Brown, Jake 
Doyle, Brooklyn Heywood, Benjamin 
Knight.
Achievement Awards
Marnie Stockman-Walters, Wuttipat 
Pajikha, Emelia Carter, Ryan Morris, 
Denika Charlesworth, Maya Jones, 
Oliver Hull, Kyra Withers, Harmony 
Walsh, Liam Scott, Jayden Dixon.
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Tamworth Eisteddfod 2019
Congratulations again goes to our wonderful primary 
choirs, taught and conducted by our specialist music 
teacher Mrs Brown.

On Tuesday 11 June, Stage Two Choir and Stage Three 
Vocal Group competed in the Primary Choirs Section of 
the Tamworth Eisteddfod. 

Our boys and girls were exceptional ambassadors for our 
school in their performance and audience behaviour.

Our choirs took out first and second places in their 
section. Stage Two Choir members can be very proud of 
beating Vocal Group out of first place by one point. They 
were complimented by the adjudicator on their secure 
singing of parts, lovely harmony and clear diction. 

Well done members of Vocal Group, Stage Two Choir and 
Mrs Brown!

TAMWORTH 

EISTEDDFOD

2019

Year 6 and Year 5 Marimba
On Thursday Year 6 and Year 5 Marimba travelled to the town hall to perform in the school instrumental 
ensemble sections of the Tamworth Eisteddfod 2019.

Both groups performed their best and showed wonderful musicianship and team work.

They were outstanding ambassadors for Tamworth South Public School with their excellent audience behaviour and
mature approach to moving and setting up all the equipment. 

The adjudicator said how much he enjoyed their performances and placed Year 5 first and Year 6 just behind them by one 
mark in second in the Primary Percussion Section.

Thank you to Mrs Patison and Gene for your great assistance on the day.

Well done music students!
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Sports News

		

Protecting Our Children
Schools must be following Department of Education 
Policies. It must be appreciated that your child's 
safety is paramount.
 
Every volunteer in the classroom, canteen, office and with 
sporting teams, must sign a Child Protection declaration 
form and provide 100-point identification (if you do not 
provide a WWCC number).

Parents/Carers transporting team members other than 
their own child will also be expected to provide a copy of 
their license, comprehensive insurance and car
registration. All paperwork can be completed and 
presented at the front office. Please note that you only 
need to do this once in the year and it will be kept on file 
in the front office.

Parents/Carers of all early leavers must report to the front 
office to collect an Early Departure slip before collecting 
a child. The slip must be shown to the teacher to verify 
that the child has been signed out. Parents/Carers must 
keep the slip with them incase they are approached in 
the street by HSLO's who often work with the police to 
complete a Street Sweep.
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Canteen News
Late lunch orders
Due to large numbers of late lunch orders and emergency 
lunches, the Canteen Committee has decided that 
any orders after 9:30am will be sandwiches ONLY NO 
exceptions.

NO Phone Orders Accepted:
Unfortunately due to the large numbers of lunch 
orders the Canteen is unable to process anymore 
phone orders. All orders are to be placed at the 
Canteen.

Wednesday 7 August 2019 at 2:00pm in the canteen.

The school canteen runs on volunteers and we are in 
need of some more volunteers ready for immediate start.

Canteen Roster

Term 2
17 June - 21 June
Monday		  Kerry Cramp, Annette Ward
Tuesday		  Annette Ward, Gwen Arthur
		  Michelle Summers - when available
Wednesday		 Julie Davis, Anne Marie Mitchell, 
		  Paula Zammit - when available
Thursday		  Annette Ward
Friday		  Enas Elbitar, Kerry Roberts,
		  Amanda Claudel, Lisina Monk

24 June - 28 June
Monday		  Kerry Cramp, Annette Ward
Tuesday		  Annette Ward
		  Michelle Summers - when available
Wednesday	 	 Julie Davis, Anne Marie Mitchell,
		  Paula Zammit - when available
Thursday		  Annette Ward
Friday		  Enas Elbitar, Kerry Roberts,
		  Amanda Claudel, Lisina Monk

Chris Knee - Canteen

Parents and Citizens
Our P&C meetings are held in the Library on the third 
Wednesday of the month at 6:00pm. 
Next P&C Meeting will be on
Wednesday 19 June 

All Parents, Grandparents and Guardians are welcome to 
attend. We welcome new volunteers and members.

Clothing Pool
Term 2 changes for the Clothing Pool 
The clothing pool hours have changed for Term 2. Due to 
some work changes there will be no set opening hours. If 
you need the clothing pool, you will need to see Michelle 
Weber in the school canteen between 8:30am and 2:00pm.
If you have any queries please email us on 

tspspandc@gmail.com 
or you can leave a message at the office and it will be 
passed on to the Clothing Pool. 

The clothing pool is now stocking short socks in assorted 
sizes in bottle green, grey and white. They cost $4.00 a 
pair.

Canteen - School Hats
Due to the large number of enquires about hats with a tie 
under the chin, we have sourced hats with a tie on the 
crown.
All hats will be at a new price of $10.00
Available Now
Clothing Pool is now stocking
Grey Long Pants with double knee
 $20.00 pair (sizes 6 to 16)
Green Beanies 
 $5.00 each
(one size fits all)

BREAKFAST CLUB
If anyone from our Tamworth South Public School 
community would like to donate large tins of milo to our 
schools Breakfast club, this would be very much 
appreciated as we are running very low.

Thank you in advance

Mrs Tanner

mailto:tspspandc%40gmail.com?subject=
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